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Dear Parent or Carer, 

I hope you have enjoyed a restful bank holiday weekend.  

I am writing to you today to reassure you that we will be doing everything in our power to protect your 

child’s health and wellbeing when we are asked to re-open our academy in whatever form that may be. 

Many of us will have tuned in to see the prime minister’s address to the nation yesterday, during which we 

were given the news that the government’s ‘ambition’ is to get primary schools open from 1 June, starting 

with reception, year 1 and year 6. Secondary students facing exams next year may have some time in 

school before the summer holidays.  

Whilst we don’t yet have the government’s detailed plans on school re-openings, I completely appreciate 

that many of us will be feeling anxious about our children returning to academy during this period. 

Foremost on our minds is how we can continue to support and protect your child’s health and wellbeing. I 

want to reassure you that we will be working closely with the Department for Education, our staff and you 

to ensure your child returns to the safest possible environment when we are asked to re-open. 

In the meantime, we will ensure that the children of our key workers and our most vulnerable pupils 

continue to have a safe place during the day, and our children at home have the support they need from 

their teachers.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our parents and carers for everything you are doing to 

support your child’s education during this time. We feel our partnership with you has never been more 

important, and we know that the more we can work together, the better it is for our children. 

Thank you again for everything you are doing for our academy, and I will of course be in touch as soon as 

we have any further updates. As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact us in the 

usual way. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Sandra White 
Headteacher 
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